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To all Spa Camberwell Parents / Carers                 
 
1st April 2021 
 
END OF TERM UPDATE 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Today is the last day of term. All pupils will return to school on Tuesday 20th April.  
 
Your child’s Personal Learning Plan is included with this letter showing all the targets 
they have achieved this term. Well done everyone.  
 
We have also sent you a photo of your son/daughter learning at Spa Camberwell.  
 
If your child develops Covid Symptoms over the holiday please call the office 
immediately and leave a message so I can call you back. 
 
Pupils in KS3 will need to continue their twice weekly home testing over the holiday. 
Results must be reported to TestRegister and the NHS.  
 
 
Stay safe and well, remember to maintain safe distance, and enjoy the break.   
 
 
Best Wishes 
 

 
 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


